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Pamela Martin

From: Draga jovic < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 6:12 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Need for outdoor pickleball courts in central Saanich 

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from  Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors,   I am wri�ng this email in support of establishing 4 permanent pickleball courts on tennis court 
1 at Centennial park. 
 
 I have lived in central Saanich for the past 34 years. I recently re�red a�er more than 30 years as a family doctor on the 
peninsula and con�nuous work at Saanich Peninsula hospital. A�er re�rement I discovered pickleball by joining the group at 
Wain rd park. The group there were were welcoming and there I found not only a social group but also healthy exercise and 
camaraderie. Unfortunately the courts were locked up and now there are no outdoor permanent courts on the peninsula. I 
plead with each of one of you to consider making 4 permanent courts where there is one tennis court which is rarely used 
for tennis at Centennial park. 
 
Thank you for your considera�on, 
Dr Draga Jovic 
Sent from my apple 2e 
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